
 

 

10th July 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Staffing for Current Class 3SE in 2017/18 

Further to my letter from last week, I am pleased to announce that we have now appointed a 

teacher for next year for the current 3SE class. Mehreen Qasi has just completed her training 

year and we are very excited for her to be joining us in September in her first teaching post as 

an NQT (Newly Qualified Teacher).  

Mrs Qasi will be coming along to this week’s transition, giving both parents and children a 

chance to get to know her. We are also going to try and arrange for her to come into class 

during the last week of term to get to know the children further before the summer break. 

Thank you to those of you who registered your concerns about 3SE’s staffing for next year with 

your Parental Engagement Person. I would like to invite you all to attend a drop-in session with 

me on Monday 17th July from 2:45pm-3:30pm. This will be an opportunity to share any 

concerns you still may have and have an open discussion. 

If you are unable to attend due to work commitments, please do not hesitate to email me with 

any questions you may have, at deborah.howard@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. 

Thank you once again for your continued support. 

Kind Regards, 

Deborah Howard 

Headteacher 


